
 
Starting Wednesday, July 26, and Ending Sunday, July 30, 2023 

 
Paterson residents, please be advised that temperatures are expected to reach 

90+ degrees from 12 PM until 8 PM for the rest of the week and weekend. 
Please drink plenty of water to stay hydrated, wear light clothing, avoid going 

outside when the sun is at its hottest, remain in a cool area, and most 
importantly, do no strenuous activities outside unless you must. 

 
Always remember, NEVER LEAVE CHILDREN AND ANIMALS IN A HOT CAR. 
This can be very dangerous and even fatal. If you begin to feel ill or have signs 
of heat exhaustion, call 911 immediately. Check on your family and neighbors, 

especially older adults and people/persons with disabilities. 
 

Cooling centers will be open at the locations and times listed below; we 
will provide water at each location. 

 
Paterson Public Library - Main Branch (250 Broadway Paterson, NJ) 

9 AM - 5 PM, Monday - Friday 
9 AM - 2 PM, Saturday 

 
Paterson Public Library - Southside Branch (930 Main St. Paterson, NJ) 

9 AM - 5 PM, Monday - Friday 
9 AM - 2 PM, Saturday 


